
Salisbury University – Staff Senate 
Thursday, November 12, 2020  

Zoom 
 

 

Members In attendance: Joe Benyish, Steve Blankenship, Donna Carey, Vanessa Collins, Paul Gasior, Lisa Gray, Sara 
Heim, Matt Hill, Tabitha Pilchard, Belinda Poole, Safaa Said, Jessica Scott, and Amy Waters 

Members Absent: N/A 

Executive Staff:  President Wight, Tony Pasquariello f concern about the Thanksgiving break. We’ve required that everyone be tested during 



v. We’re hoping there will be more CARES money in the next stimulus package – first item will be 
to fill campus health’s bucket.  

vi. UMB is doing all of the testing in the system. SU currently pays $35 per test – UMB informed us 
2-4 weeks ago that the costs will go up to $55 per test.  

vii. Pre-registration for spring has ended. Last year there were 90,088 credit hours, this year 80,396 
– 9,700 difference. Approximately 645 full time students registered which is

–




